School Council Meeting Minutes
16th April 2013
Attended :
Charlie
                  Max                       Rhys
Bernadette                  Reece                     Nial P
David                          Mrs Duncan
   George
· School Council reps discussed how children and adults should speak to eachother. We came up with being polite and kind to eachother.
· We looked at the current code of conduct and decided there were too many things to remember and too many words.

· School Council created a new code of conduct, in children’s language that was easy to understand

Code of Conduct
1. Be patient

2. Be helpful

3. Listen to others

4. Be polite and kind to others

5. Respect other people and their property
Next Action

School council were asked to type up and print a colourful version of the new code of conduct. They were asked to talk to their class about the new code and discuss it with them before it is put up on the wall.
Next school council meeting TUESDAY 7th May at 1.30pm
